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Welcome back.

First of all, can we say a huge thank you to the children who completed their home learning task
over the half term break. The quality and creativity demonstrated has been outstanding and we
appreciate the time and effort dedicated to their gas mask and evacuee boxes.

This half-term we have a brand new creative curriculum topic based on what life was like for chil-
dren during WW2. We have a variety of exciting activities planned. These including; experiencing
what it was like to be a child during WW2 and being able to make and taste some of the foods
children would have eaten during this time.

n English, the children will be working hard to develop their knowledge and skills in a variety of
genres, all linked to our topic work. These include: diary writing, short stories and looking at per-
suasive posters.

In Maths, new areas of learning will be covered each week. We aim to excite and challenge the
children using interactive teaching and learning.

Reminders:

PE - 6LP Monday and Friday/6LM Monday and Friday (Please remember correct PE kit including
outdoor trainers for all PE sessions.)

Home learning tasks - For now, all children are encouraged to read each night and practice
times tables. Further information regarding home learning will follow shortly.

Reading diary - Can we please encourage you to read with your child where possible and sign
their reading diary? We thank you for your support.

We look forward to working with you and your child this academic year.

Mr. Parker , Miss Maloney and Mr. Whitfield

Dream. Believe. Achieve.




